
Communication Item # 9.2 

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY SERVICES 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

DATE:  September 24, 2018 

TO:  HOUSING AUTHORITY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM:  DAVID E. GOUIN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR   

HOUSING AUTHORITY 

SUBJECT: HOUSING AUTHORITY MONTHLY ACTIVITIES REPORT 

 

 The Family Self-Sufficiency (FSS) program has increased enrollment by 28% over the last three 
months; in August, an FSS graduate and fire survivor received an escrow payout for nearly 
$38,000. FSS activities are supported by a Program Coordinating Committee (PCC) which 
includes Redwood Credit Union, Santa Rosa Junior College and other local organizations. 
 

 In response to the issuance of a Notice of Funding Availability, 11 applications were received 
requesting almost $22 million.  Approximately $4 million is available.  Funding requests range 
from $285,000 to $4 million.  Projects include multifamily rehabilitation, demolition/new 
construction, acquisition/conversion, and new construction of multifamily rental, senior rental, 
veterans housing, and new ownership homes.   

 
 

 

 

 


